
From: Air-AirspaceTrial (MULTIUSER)  
Sent: 04 July 2022 10:49 
To:  
Subject: RE: 20220621-TDA EG D597 Activation 

 

 

Thanks for the below feedback, I completely understand that the activations are in the 
middle of the summer period. I’m more than happy for a chat if you think easier?  

I appreciate that I’m approaching this cold (being just a couple of weeks into the role), I 
understand that notification was sent to stakeholders on 17 January 22 outlining the 
activation dates/times for August and September 2022. I was also hoping that my recent 
stakeholder note (1 July 22) would satisfy the 1 month detailed date/time requirement that 
was agreed back in December 21.   

Again more than happy to chat to understand the impact to your traffic over this period, it 
may also be worth discussing the Letter of Agreement (any concerns you may have) and 
that Newcastle are expecting to engage with 19 Sqn (Boulmer) prior to activation periods?  

It would be great if I could visit NIA to meet you and understand the issues for myself first 
hand. 

Looking forward to hearing from you.  

 

 
 

  
Sent: 01 July 2022 13:11 
To: Air-AirspaceTrial (MULTIUSER) <Air-AirspaceTrial@mod.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 20220621-TDA EG D597 Activation 

Hi  

Hope you are well and welcome to the new role!  

Thanks for your letter and activation notification.  I have an issue with it as it sits in the middle of the 
Summer schedule for us here at EGNT and is not in line with the agreement made between EGNT 
and MoD in December 2021.  You will find this in the attachment; it states that a minimum of 3 
months’ notice will be given for activation.  You proposed August activation does not meet this.  To 
that end I must object. 

Your thoughts are welcome. 



 

From: Air-AirspaceTrial (MULTIUSER) [mailto:Air-AirspaceTrial@mod.gov.uk]  
Sent: 01 July 2022 11:22 
Subject: 20220621-TDA EG D597 Activation 

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning all, 

I have recently taken over from  as the Airspace Change 
Sponsor for the Temporary Activation of EG D597 (ACP-2021-048) and the longer term 
request for the Future Combat Airspace (ACP-2020-026).  

A condition of CAP 2362 associated with the Temporary Airspace Change mandates that I 
write to all stakeholders informing them of the CAA decision to support the activations.  

Please find attached a summary regarding the forthcoming activation requests. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you 



 

 
 


